
 

 

Grace Evangelical Church 
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This Morning: “The Battle Cry” 
 

Senior Pastor: Darrell Jones 

Administrative Pastor: Chris Olson             Counseling/Care Pastor: Dennis Jennings 

Families/Discipleship Pastor: Ken Maxey          Senior Ministries Pastor: Dave Ernst                             

Children’s Pastor: Dan Blakely                             Youth Pastor: Nick Pierce                                        

                                Worship Leaders: Phil Magana & Jeremy Sharp 

 

THIS WEEK 
Sunday 7:30am ..............Pre-Service Prayer in Room 206 

 8:00am ...............Worship Service and Children’s Sunday School 

          9:30am ...............Worship Service and Children’s Church  

 9:40am ...............Adult Sunday School 

 10:55am .............Adult and Youth Sunday School 

 10.55am .............MWSU/RENEWAL lunch in the Chapel 

               11:00am .............Worship Service and Children’s Church 

 5:00pm ...............Hands of Grace Meeting in Room 206 

 6:00pm ...............Bible Study and Prayer in the Library 

Monday  ...........................Show Me Christian Mission Trip to LaMonte, MO 

 5:30pm ...............Valley Food Kitchen 

Wednesday 6:30pm ...............Membership Class in Chapel Classroom 

 6:30pm ...............Midweek Children and Youth at Grace 

Thursday  ...........................Show Me Christian Mission Trip Returns 

 12:00pm ............Prayer and Fasting in the Library  

Friday  6:00am ..............Early Morning Prayer by the Fireplace 
   

NO ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL NEXT SUNDAY 
No Adult Sunday School Classes Sunday September 2nd. We will have a list of 

classes that begin September 9th in next week’s bulletin. This is a great way to 

stay in the Word and connect with others committed to grow in the Lord. 
 

SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY & PRAYER 
Tonight at 6:00pm in the library, come and be guided by the Word as Pastor 

Nick leads us. Psalm 119:105 refers to the God-breathed words of Scripture 

being a lamp to my feet and a light to my path. Starting September 9th, join us 

for a 5-week look at Cultures In Conflict taught by Ray Vander Laan. 

WELCOME MWSU 
We want to welcome the Missouri Western State University students, football 

players and coaches this morning to our 9:30am service followed by a hearty 

lunch. We invite all college students to join us for lunch in the chapel following 

the service.  
 

CALVARY CHAPEL CONFERENCE 
TODAY is the last day to sign up and pay to attend the Calvary Chapel 

Heartland Region Pastors and Leaders Conference. The conference, “Faithful”, 

will be held at Grace, September 7th – 8th. The conference will run Friday 3:00 

to 9:00pm and Saturday 9:00am to 4:00pm. There will be times of worship, 

teaching and time to wait on the Lord. All meals are provided and there will be 

activities planned for children, nursery age through high school. The conference 

is open to anyone who attends Grace. The cost is $20 per adult. Sign up and pay 

at the information desk. 
 

CCA CONFERENCE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We need volunteers to help us host pastors, leaders and their families from 

Calvary Chapel churches around the Midwest. One of the needs is for a few host 

homes. All meals and snacks are provided at the conference, so they only need a 

place to stay Friday night and get ready Saturday morning. If you can help for a 

few hours during the conference or as a host home sign up at the information 

desk. We will contact you to work out specific volunteer needs and hours. 
 

MARRIAGE GETAWAY AT BRANSON 
We still have a few rooms available for the marriage getaway October 1-5. The 

cost is $485 per couple which includes four nights at Still Waters Resort, a meal 

and evening on the Branson Belle, a lunch and attending Sampson. You must 

register and pay by this Wednesday, August 29th! Pick up a registration and 

pay your $485 at the information desk. Contact Susan at 816-279-2090 or 

susan@graceontheweb.org, with any questions. 
 

GROWTH GROUP SIGN-UPS 
Registration for the Grace Growth Groups (also known as G3) will be in the lobby 

today.  You can select a group that fits your schedule, station-of-life, etc.  If you 

are not in a small group, we encourage you to connect with one and take your next 

step with God in a community of people who share life together, study God’s 

Word, support each other, and serve alongside one another.  Meetings begin the 

week of September 9rd and run through the week of December 10th.  You may sign 

up in the lobby between services today or by calling the office.   
 

DRIVE-IN MOVIE AT GRACE 
Next Sunday, we will be showing the movie, “I Can Only Imagine” in our 

parking lot. We always have plenty of room so bring your lawn chairs and invite 

your friends to join us for this inspiring movie. Concessions will be available to 

purchase, or you can bring your own. Movie will start at dusk.  

Be of good courage and let us be strong for our people and for the cities of 

our God. And may the Lord do what is good in His sight. 

1 Chronicles 19:13 
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ICE CREAM IN THE PARK 
Grace Family Ministries is inviting families with elementary and younger 

children to come out to Bartlett Park at 6:30pm on September 6th to enjoy an 

evening of fun on the playground, eating ice cream, and connecting with other 

families. Bring a half gallon of your favorite ice cream to share and Ken & Sara 

will provide toppings. Our babysitters club and RENEWAL ministries will be 

available to watch your kids while we visit with each other. This event is free, 

but we would like you to put a red shirt on your child to make it easier to watch 

them. Please write BARTLETT or ICE CREAM next to your name on the 

registration pad.   
 

GRACE WOMEN’S MINISTRY 
We are inviting all women who attend Grace to gather for an evening with Eryn 

Lynum, author of “936 Pennies: Discover the Joy of Intentional Parenting”. She 

will be speaking at St Joseph Christian School on Monday, September 10th at 

6:30pm. You can register at https://goo.gl/mNsyHw. There is no charge for this 

event, but you will need to register to ensure they have enough food and seating. 
 

REPURPOSED (over 40 singles) 
*Balance for the Single’s Retreat is due next Sunday, September 2nd.  One or 

two have not paid the initial deposit due.  Please check and pay at the kiosk. 

*The Chiefs are coming!!  We will have a tailgate party at the church on 

Sunday, September 16th at noon, in the ReSet(Youth) room.  Put on your Chief 

garb, invite someone, and cheer on the team. Hot dogs, Chili and beverages 

provided, you bring snack foods.  Sign up at the kiosk today! 
 

HONDURAS MISSION TRIPS 2019 
We are planning two trips to Honduras in February 2019. The tentative dates for 

these trips will be February 8th to the 15th (open group) and February 15th to 

the 22nd (couples). Sign-ups for both trips start today at the information desk. 

For questions, please contact Pastor Chris  chris@graceontheweb.org. 
 

MOVERS AND SHAKERS OF GRACE (over 50 crowd) 
We invite you to attend our next gathering on Monday, September 10th at 

6:00pm.  Pastor Bill Kropp will share his testimony about being born of a 

prostitute, a teen alcoholic and a convicted felon at 16. This would be a great 

time to invite unchurched friends and family. 
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